
 

 
 
 

Board Quality Review Committee 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO MEETING TIME AND LOCATION 
 
 

The time of the regularly scheduled November  
Board Quality Review Committee 

meeting has been changed to: 
 

3:00 p.m. 
on 

Wednesday, November 27, 2024 
 
 

The meeting location has been changed to: 
 

Palomar Medical Center Escondido 
1st Floor Conference Room 

2185 Citracado Parkway, Escondido, CA  92029 
 
 
 
  If you have any questions, please contact the committee assistant at 760.740.6375 
 
 
  DATED: November 20, 2024 
 
 
Carla Albright, Committee Assistant to  
Linda Greer, RN, - Chair, Board Quality Review Committee 

 
 


